
From: John Oakley <John.Oakley@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 Jan 2024 04:02:20
To: dms.myemails@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: Condition 3 of 2023/1946 
Attachments: 

From: Jason Crawley  
Sent: 06 January 2024 09:17
To: Philip Whitehead <Philip.Whitehead@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 2023/1946 - The Poplars, Chequers Road, Tharston, NR15 2YA
 
Dear Philip 
 
I accordance with condition 3 of Listed  Building Consent dated 23 November 2023, please find attached my drawing 3367/LBC/1 
showing the proposed window detail for replacement and new windows at  The Poplars.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course.
 
Kind regards
 
Jason
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